COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 12th June  2006 
QUESTION NO. 11   


Question: Councillor Derek Keating
“To ask that the Manager would agree to engage in an examination of the feasibility of Skate Park facilities for other areas of the County following completion of the Lucan Skate Park and following a six month period of usage.In recent months there has been an increase in the interest shown by many young people in other areas in acquiring a skatepark facility.In such a case it would be appropriate to learn from the experience in Lucan?”
Reply:
There is increasing interest in skateboarding in Ireland as a result of the existing unofficial use of public areas by skateboarders and the recent announcement of Government funds to contribute to the building of a number of skate parks throughout the country.  
South Dublin County Council is one of the first Local Authorities in the country to undertake the building of a skate park which is now under construction in Griffeen Valley Park in Lucan.This is a pilot project and accordingly it is premature to plan the construction of skate parks in other areas of the County until the Lucan one has been opened and its operation monitored over a period.  
The consideration of Skateparks in other areas will depend on the evaluation of the Lucan Project.
